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Media Advisory…
From the Office of State Representative La Shawn K. Ford                 
For Immediate Release:

June 13, 2008


For More Information:

State Rep. La Shawn K. Ford

(773) 378-5902

Rep. Ford to Hold Official State Hearing on 

Need for Austin High School, Dropout Rates
CHICAGO - State Rep. La Shawn K. Ford (D-Chicago) will chair a subcommittee hearing of the House Appropriations - Elementary and Secondary Education Committee on Monday, June 23 at Bethel New Life Center.  The legislator has invited local educators, community leaders, parents and students to discuss the need for a traditional high school in Austin and a comprehensive strategy to stem the tide of dropouts.
"I ran for State Representative to represent the people of the 8th district, with a strong mission to help close the achievement gap in education,” Ford said.  “Since elected, working with the people I represent to improve education has been a priority.  When I was elected, I promised that I would never give up the fight to bring a new high school for the taxpayers of the Austin Community.  As I see new schools being erected across the city of Chicago, I am more convinced that a high school is only fair and just for the taxpayers of Austin.”
The hearing will be open to the public and all are encouraged to attend.  For more information, contact Ford’s constituent service office at (773) 378-5902.

What:    Hearing on the need for an Austin high school, dropout rates





Who:     State Rep. La Shawn K. Ford and other members of the General Assembly


   Local elected officials, community leaders, students and parents





When:   Monday, June 23, 1:00 p.m. to 4:00 p.m.		





Where:  Lamon Bethel New Life Center


	   Amberg Hall


	   1140 N. Lamon


	   Chicago, IL	 











# # #

